November




A Note from the Director

* Wow! November. We had a fun end to October with the Halloween parties.
Special thanks to all the room parents for planning the fun class parties. The kids had a
ball, and we are still recovering later in the week. Now the holidays are officially here,
and the next two months will FLY by. Please be sure to keep up with emails and Dojo
messdages as there will be lots of things happening in November and December. Stay
tuned.

* Let's talk about Math. Math development is so important and can lead to improved
literacy development as well. | have attached a link to help you understand your child's
math development with lots of resources to help. Pretend play is a HUGE way to boost

math development. Playing "store", "restaurant”, or "house" are great opportunities
to incorporate math language in their play!

e https://sesamestreetincommunities.org/topics/math/

. !jcqn always be reached by email at mrozm@mysjs.com or by messaging me on class
0jo.
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Three-year-olds

* Mrs. Darlene's class is having so much fun. They are so glad to have Mrs. Katherine join
the class full time. They are staring to develop friendships and grow in so many ways.

* This month they will be learning about the letters li, Jj, and Kk. They will begin discussing
Thanksgiving and what they are thankful for. They will also be learning about the season
of fall and observing and discussing the changes around us that this season brings.

* Mrs. Darlene and Mrs. Katherine could use your help with some supplies for an art
project this month. If you happen to have a large oatmeal container with a removeable
label, please send one in. Some oatmeal containers have labels that cannot be removed,
and we cannot use those. We only need ones where you can tear off the paper labels. If
you buy one and don't want the oatmeal, we will take it and save it for future projects as
well.



Four-year-olds

* Mrs. Sue and Mrs. Bridget's classes are workjnF hard on learning letters, sounds
and numbers. Please encourage them in their literacy and math development at
home and practice letter recognition and writing their names, numbers, and

letters.

* This month they will work on the letters li, and Jj. They will have a review
week before starting on the letter Kk. They will cover the topics of Fall,
Thanks%iving, Ice cream, Koalas, and kangaroos. They will also explore pet and
animal homes as well as healthy foods.

* Please continue to explore class dojo in order to get a glimpse into their days and
what they are learning.

* Teachers can be messaged on class dojo or emailed at gaudins@mysjs.com (Mrs.
Sue) or schoenlyb@mysjs.com (Mrs. Bridget)
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* Please be sure to send a water bottle with your
child to school every day and put their name on
the water bottle.

* Now is a good time to check on your child's supply
of emergency clothes. Does anything
) need replenishing? Do you need to switch
Re m I n d e rS out summer clothes for fall and winter clothes?
Even though we're still having 80* weather, that
could change in an instant.

* Please put names in coats and jackets.

* We are in need of more plastic spoons if anyone
would like to send some in. We have plenty of
forks so no forks.



Dates to Remember

11/22- Grandparent's day,
11:00 dismissal

11/23-11/25- Thanksgiving break —No

School




